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All planning enquiries should be sent to the Local Planning Authority.
Email: planning@suffolk.gov.uk

The Planning Department
Suffolk County Council

For the attention of: Jonathan Frost

Dear Jonathan

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 CONSULTATION RETURN: SCC/0003/23SE

PROPOSAL: Proposed installation of fencing along western boundary, around swimming pool, and
north western boundary.

LOCATION: Hopton CEVC Primary School, Thelnetham Road, Hopton, Diss, IP22 2QY

Notice is hereby given that the County Council as Highway Authority does not wish to restrict the grant
of permission due to the application not having a detrimental effect upon the adopted highway.

Yours sincerely,

Officer Transport Planning
Transport Strategy
Growth, Highways and Infrastructure


